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13 July 2011 

 

Dear William, 

 

Petitions: P-03-292 Public Toilet Provision and  

P-03-301 Equality for the Transgender Community 

 

Thank you for your recent letter referring the above petitions to the Health and 

Social Care Committee. 

 

At its meeting this morning, the Committee agreed that it would undertake two 

short, focused inquiries over the summer and return to its longer term 

programme at the start of the autumn term, when the legislative timetable 

would be clearer. 

 

The Committee felt that both petitions raised important issues and agreed that 

it would consider them as potential inquiry topics when agreeing its longer 

term work programme in the autumn.   

 

I will write to you again in the autumn, once the Committee has had an 

opportunity to consider the petitions in more detail and is able more fully to 

take account of the other strands in its workload. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mark Drakeford AM 

Committee Chair  


